
I am writing in support of SB978 Gun Violence Protection.  The many serious issues in this proposed bills 
are meant to protect the rights of all Oregonians. This is a reasonable and important piece of legislation 
and I urge you to vote YES and support this bill.  
 
This is truly an opportunity and your responsibily to protect our most vulnerable citizens. This will go a 
long way to protect all Oregonians. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for voting yes. 
 
Margot A Roth 
16 SE 69th Ave  
Portland OR 97215 
 


